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	Madam President,
	The Kyrgyz delegation welcomes the delegation of Mongolia and thanks for its national report today. We highly commend that Mongolia in compliance with its international obligations has abolished death penalty in its new Criminal Code.  
	We also welcome the strengthening of the national legislative frameworks, ratification of number of international treaties, creation of new bodies, such as the Council for Children, the inter-sectorial Juvenile Justice Committee and undertaking other practical measures in the field of promotion and protection of human rights. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	My delegation would like to recommend to Mongolia the following: 
-  to further strengthen mechanisms at the national level to prevent and protect all victims of domestic violence.
-  to continue its work toward the adoption the Education Sector Master Plan for 2021–2030.
	Madam President,
	In conclusion, we wish Mongolia every success with the review. 
	
Thank you for attention.

